
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS -FENCING REPAIR/REPLACEMENTS 
 

This is to advise that the repairs/replacement of Fencing across 

the site will commence on Tuesday, 24th October.  The work will 

be undertaken by W M Gardiner. 

 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager 


